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12 November 2013

Dear Mr. Rainsy,

I write to hereby acknowledge safe receipt of the petition addressed to the
Secretary-General, which was delivered to the United Nations on 23 October 2013.
The Secretary-General takes careful note of your concerns and will continue his dialogue
with the Cambodian authorities on human rights, democracy and the rule of law.

Yours sincerely,

Feltman
Under-Secretary-General

for Political Affairs

Mr. Sam Rainsy
Cambodia National Rescue Party
Phnom Penh


